
Bulletin 4 – Status of Entry List and Boat Selection 
Issued 20th September 2012 

Dear ECC Skippers, 
 
we have now closed the Entry List  – 59 skippers have confirmed their participation in ECC 
2013 and have paid the Entry Fee! You can find the updated list about registered and 
confirmed skippers on the ECC website (please have a look under “Bulletin 3”). 
 
We have now made an agreement with Victor Llopis Wintsch from Mallorcanautic about 
organisation of next years ECC and have chosen the fleet. Please be informed that we will 
start on October 1st, 2012 with the boat selection procedure. 
 
The procedure for boat selection will be the same as in 2009 e.g.  

 
- Commodore and Crew of Boat 34 will make a lottery to define order of registered 

skippers in boat selection procedure 
 
- Starting October 1st, 2012 the Organisation Committee (Mallorcanautic) will contact 

each skipper for boat selection 
 
- Boat selection procedure; Mallorcanautic will contact groups of 10 and the skippers 

have to pick 3 boats from the list. You will have 48 hrs. Then the boats are assigned. 
If it happens that someone has his boat already chosen he has the right to choose 
again. Then the next group of 10 skippers will be contacted. 

 
- Details for charter contract and payment will be given by Mallorcanautic. 
 

Please check the attached mail distribution list very carefully and make sure that you are 
available and have email access during 1st week of October. If this is not the case please 
nominate another person who can be contacted instead for boat selection procedure. 
 
 
As always, this information will also be published on the ECC website. 
 
 
Best Regards 
 
Inken and the ECC Organisation Committee 2013 
(Commodore and Crew of Boat 34) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
“Boats, like whiskey, are all good.” Culler 
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